
TO: 

Councillors of Northern Beaches Council: 
Submission re 512 Barrenjoey Road, Bilgola Beach

As a resident of Clareville, I'm objecting to this development. 

a. This development will destroy the rain forest character that is "the 
bends" - our most beautiful entry to Avalon, Clareville, Whale Beach 
and Palm Beach.

b. During construction this massive overdevelopment will create traffic 
congestion on the already fragile road, risking landslides and their 
huge repair costs.

"The Bends" has a unique and special character which cannot be 
replaced.

Please stop this over-the-top development!!!!!!

Kind regards,
Diana Tebbutt
103 Riverview Road
Clareville NSW 2107
0409 934 917
dtebbutt@hotmail.com
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